



Oregon School Activities Association

25200 SW Parkway Avenue, Suite 1
Wilsonville, OR 97070
503.682.6722 <http://www.osaa.org>



Track Contingency Group Meeting Thursday, Nov 19 Zoom Meeting - 6:30 – 8p

Meeting Notes:

Olympic Trials Time Slots:

The group continues to discuss how best to utilize the time slots potentially available during the Olympic Trials. It will be possible to conduct two heats/flight of 9 (Total of 18) in each event during both time slots. Discussion on how best to represent all classifications continues – potential changes in the current OSAA calendar will also impact any recommendation.

Recommendation for Season 2 if it does not start Dec 28:

The group was asked to consider what they felt was the best option for Season 2 sports if they are not able to start on Dec 28. Discussion was centered around the following options –

- Delay the start Season 2 – Season length could be negotiable.
- Move Season 2 – either use a step-wise (Move to Season 3 then 4 if needed) or Last date philosophy (Move to Season 4)
- WIAA Model – Delay start of Season 2 and condense all seasons
- Cancel and move on...

A majority of the group supports moving towards the WIAA model structure – continuing to keep three seasons and preventing as much overlap as possible.